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HB 3075 is a blatant overreach that punishes responsible gun owners, restricts 

access to firearms, and shields the government from accountability. The Oregon 

Legislature should be focusing on real solutions to crime rather than continuing its 

misguided war on constitutional rights. If this bill passes, it will not make our 

communities safer—it will only make it harder for law-abiding Oregonians to protect 

themselves and their families from the criminals that do not follow laws.   

 


